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Thomas, Bruce X.

From: Zahm, Alan 7 7D
. . | ples-7 -1
Sent: Monday, April 19, 2004 12:34 PM

To: Thomas, Bruce X. 0 qjo' 3 5"7

Subject: RE: DCI Management Group Ltd.

Bruce:

[ am not-aware of any docuiiients about these companies before December 2003. As they are general permits, all
correspondence is from Tally. Regarding the fax to our office in December 2003, I believe I told the company to
contact Tally promptly to show the dry cleaners as closed or sold.

From: Thomas, Bruce X.

Sent: Monday, April 19, 2004 1:12 PM
To: Zahm, Alan

Subject: DCI Management Group Ltd.

Alan,

We recently received a copy of Robert Wenderott of DCI Management Group Ltd's fax to you 12/9/03
regarding 3 stores that they are no longer operating (AIRs ID Nos. 1170087, 0950359, and 0073503). The
invoices for the annual fees for these facilities were mailed out 12/3/03. Do you have any documentation in
your files from prior to 12/3/03 that would indicate these stores were changed to drop stores or were no
longer operating? Thanks, Bruce

Bruce Thomas, P.E.
Division of Air Resource Management
(850)-921-7744 or Bruce.X. Thomas@dep.state.fl.us

4/19/2004

2ot (BT)



